
Moore Creek 355 Hall Committee General Meeting Minutes 
Meeting Commenced at 1900hrs on the 4th of October 2022 
 
At the Moore Creek Hall Reserve 
 
Chairperson Emma Rust welcomed everyone to the first meeting of the new committee. 
 
Present: Emma Rust, Tom Fulwood, Meagan Jamieson, Steve Hawkins & Libby Campbell 
 
Apologies: Phil Hetherington 
 
Risk Awareness Statement 
The risk awareness statement was read out. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes from the AGM held 6th September 2022 were read out and accepted,  
1st Meagan Jamieson 2nd Steve Hawkins 
 
Business Arising from Minutes 
Martin Russell has resigned as booking officer; Marty has apologised, but he cannot do it 
anymore; it was discussed that we need someone to take on this vital job. The idea of 
sharing the task was discussed. We discussed setting up an email for the hall bookings as a 
central contact.  
 
Correspondence 
Nil. 
 
Bookings 
Nil 
 
General 
It was discussed that the Moore Creek Marlins cricket club had shown some interest in the 
oval. They could share it with the current team if they want to pursue it further. They have 
discussed having a charity fundraising match near the end of the year. 
 
A discussion was had on looking at some fundraiser/family days at the hall. We settled on 
the idea of having something for Australia Day next year. We will discuss this further at 
future meetings. Everyone was asked to think about ideas before then. 
 
An email has been set up at moorecreekhall@gmail.com. 
 
Next meeting 9th November @ 1900Hrs 
 
Closed 19:55 
 
 
 


